
Town of Burlington 

  

200 Spielman Highway • Burlington, CT 06013-1735 • 860-673-6789 

 
 
 
 
Commission on Senior Citizens 
Minutes of Meeting 

   January 20, 2021 
 

 
 

• Call to Order 
       The meeting to order at 4:38 pm 
       Members in Attendance: Diane Royko, Art Murelli, Lori Vallee, Don Provost, and Director of Senior  
       Services Tricia Twomey 
 

• Minutes of November Meeting 
(Vallee/Royko/approved unanimously) 

 

• Public Comment 
none 

 

• Security Cameras in Senior Center 
 

First Selectman Ted Shafer spoke with a few commissioners prior to the meeting.  Shafer discussed that cameras were 
put in place for security and safety for residents and staff.  The cameras are video only. 

 

• Vaccine Updates 
Bristol-Burlington Health District is going to have a drive-thru event on a Saturday or Sunday at Lewis Mills High 
School for Burlington Residents 75 years and older.  Residents can register by calling our office 860-673-6789 ext 7.  
We need to gather information from each resident, so the phone call takes about 3-4 minutes.  We will be calling all 
the registrants and posting it on the websites and signs at town hall when we have the official date. 
 

• Financial Report 
Currently at 22% of budget.   

 

• Winter Programs 
Director Twomey reviewed upcoming winter programs 
The Newsletter can be found on the town website. 

 

• Senior Center Updates 
New Dial-A-Ride Bus is in!  It’s a wonderful vehicle that has great updates for our clients. 
We will be getting some new tables and chairs for the senior center 

 

• Any Other Business 
None 

 

• Adjourn 
       Motion to adjourn (Royko/Vallee), approved unanimously, 5:12 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, Tricia Twomey 

 


